
Inclement Weather Distance Learning

Hello families!

I hope this email finds you inside, warm, and safe!
We will be doing “distance learning” today due to the weather.

Below are the things you need to know about what your child should be
completing at home today:

● There will be an announcement on Google Classroom with a list of
assignments for the day.

● Assignments will be linked by about 9:00 a.m.
● Google Meet will be held at 10:00 a.m.

The link for Google Meet is found at the top of our Google
Classroom.

*Your students should have already brought home their login
information,

If they have lost it, please click here

I will be accessible via email (smerrill@graniteschools.org) until 3:40
p.m. should you have any questions.

Best,
Ms. Merrill

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ONtoMyHYYop0mEnmDuYBn804vckpB4LVormrY6hekaQ/edit?usp=sharing

